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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Madam President,

Iran welcomes the delegation of Myanmar to this UPR session.

We recognize measures taken by the Union of Myanmar with a view to promoting and protecting human rights of its entire people, including development of Economic Policy, Investment Policy and Myanmar Sustainable Development Plan 2018-2030, as well as challenges the Union is facing in this regard. 

We take this opportunity to invite Union of Myanmar to show its determination to provide equal standards of living for its entire people including, Muslim/Rohingya community.  

My delegation would like to offer the following 3 recommendations to Myanmar: 

1. To develop sufficient legislative and administrative measures to address proportionately the human rights of all communities in Myanmar in a non-discriminatory manner; 

2. To provide all its people with education, health and other public services, in particular for children, women and persons with disabilities;     

3. To enhance its efforts with a view to address challenges and obstacles the Union is facing to implement its policies to achieve to goals and targets of SDGs.   
We wish Myanmar a successful review.

I thank you.
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